
 

 

 

 

  tel 519-769-2010 email development@southwold.ca 
Heartfelt and homegrown   35663 Fingal Line, Fingal, Ontario, N0L 1K0 
 

            

Lynhurst Park Drive & Lyn Court Construction 
Public Information Centre 

 

January 6, 2022 

Dear Property Owner/Resident,  

The Township of Southwold is planning for the reconstruction of Lynhurst Park Drive 
and Lyn Court. The work includes replacement of the existing storm sewers, watermain, 
and asphalt road.  Construction is anticipated to commence in the Spring of 2022 with 
the anticipated construction completion in the Fall of 2022. Following 2022 
construction, there will be a one-year warranty period where the contractor will replace 
project deficiencies in the Spring of 2023. 
 
We would like to invite you to an online Public Information Centre where you can learn 
more about this project. Township staff and consultant Spriet Associates will be 
available to answer any questions you have during and after the meeting. 
 
If residents are unable to participate but would still like to review the project drawings, 
please notify the Township’s project manager. 
 
Public Information Centre: 
Date:  Wednesday, January 19, 2022 
Time:  6:00pm to 7:30pm  
Purpose:  Review construction plans and ask questions related to the project 
 
Link to online meeting: 
 

https://townshipofsouthwold.my.webex.com/townshipofsouthwold.my/j.php
?MTID=m2a9dce7d832ae19132e6fe5a750f260a  
 

 
 
 

 

Project Manager: 
 
For more information on this project, please contact the Township Project Manager: 
 
Paul Van Vaerenbergh, CRS-1 
Public Works Superintendent 
Township of Southwold 
35663 Fingal Line,  
Fingal, ON, N0L 1K0 
519-769-2010 
roads@southwold.ca 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter Kavcic, P. Eng.,  
Director of Infrastructure and Development Services 
Township of Southwold 

Join from a mobile device (attendees only) 
+1-416-216-5643,,26341332955#29957889# Canada Toll (Toronto) 
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